
 
 

 
 
 

FY25 FINAL RESULTS RELEASE 
 

 

Nine Entertainment Co. (ASX:NEC) will be releasing its FY25 final results on Wednesday, 27 August 
2025.  

Matt Stanton, CEO, will host a teleconference/webcast at 9.30am Eastern Standard Time to discuss 
the results.  

Teleconference 

All teleconference participants are requested to pre-register using the link below.  Registered 
participants will receive their dial-in numbers upon registration.   

Participants can register for the conference by navigating to 
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10047869-t4ifm5.html 

Webcast 

Accessed via the Investor Page of the Nine Entertainment Co. website: 
www.nineentertainmentco.com.au or https://webcast.openbriefing.com/nec-fyr-2025/ 

 
 

 

    

  
Further information:  
Nola Hodgson​ ​ ​ ​ ​James Boyce 
Head of Investor Relations​ ​ ​ ​ Dir. Regulatory, Public Affairs & Communications 
+61 419 318 149​ ​ ​ ​ ​ +61 459 184 902 
nhodgson@nine.com.au ​  ​  ​   ​james.boyce@nine.com.au  
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